FLAMERET, INC

COMPANY STATEMENT

FROM: JOHN MEREDITH, CFO & DIRECTOR, Flameret, Inc

ROYAL HEMP CORPORATION, INC

Following some adverse publicity concerning our products marketed under
Royal Hemp Corporation (RHC), we would like to inform our stakeholders and
customers that our newly revised website for RHC now carries the results of an
analysis regarding CBD Hemp Oil. The independent analytical laboratory has
provided a full Cannabinoid Profile and Material Data Safety Sheet.

The website and the reports can be accessed at:
http://www.royalhempcorporation.com/our-royals/

We are looking forward to releasing more products in the near future and are
looking at other areas where hemp can be utilized, particularly in the clothing
sector.

We hope this information is of benefit to all parties and will endeavor to publish
more detailed information both through press releases and the forthcoming
annual Financial Statements.

Venice, Florida
October 314, 2014



